
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 7th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re. Parent and Carer Café: Tuesday 14th November (SEPSIS) 

We would like to invite you to our Café which we are holding on Tuesday 14th November between 

9.00 and 9.45am in our Burbage classroom, just off of Turney playground.  

The focus for this Café will be sepsis, we will be joined by Dr Akash Deep from Kings College Hospital 

NHS Foundation Trust. This café aims to help increase awareness of sepsis in children.  Dr. Akash Deep 

will describe the common symptoms of sepsis in children, what parents and carers should be looking 

for in an unwell child, when and whom to ask for help if they are worried. 

Please RSVP via the school office if you would like to join us for this opportunity: 

office@dulwichhamletjuniorschool.org.uk We will have coffee and biscuits available, so it would be 

really good to know numbers in advance for catering. This invitation will be extended to the parents 

and carers of children at Dulwich Village Infants School. 

Hoping that you can join us. 

Yours sincerely, 

                                          

Claire Purcell                                   Nikki Thomson 

Headteacher                            Assistant Head 
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